http://www.icco.org

The ICCO is pleased to be able to offer the new third edition of the widely respected Pesticide Use in Cocoa Manual, compiled by Dr. Roy Bateman.
The manual, which will be of interest to anyone involved in or concerned with the cultivation of cocoa, has been fully updated and was first published in September 2015.
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